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Ken Dunham retires from WCLBMA 
 

Ken Dunham has announced his retirement as Executive Director of the West Coast Lumber & Building Material 
Association effective June 30, 2020. Dunham has been in that position since June, 2006.  
 
“It has a long and productive relationship and I leave with profound good 
feelings for this organization and especially the lumber and building 
materials industry,” Dunham said. “I’ve been here in the good times and 
in the tough times, and now the challenges of the COVID virus makes 
business even more difficult. But being part of efforts to ensure that the 
LBM industry was designated ‘essential’ in most parts of the country 
helped this industry survive.” 
 
Over the year, WCLBMA has become one of the best known of the 
regional lumber and building material associations. It has become a 
respected source of information and services from both members and the 
public.  
 
Dunham managed  the WCLBMA when it went through a name change 
from the old Lumber Association of California & Nevada and was involved 
in the move into a new association-owned building in 2009.  Today the 
association owns the building in Folsom outright and has significant 
reserves for the organization’s future.  
 
“I think one of the successes of the association I’ve been involved in is assisting this industry through a wide variety of 
regulatory challenges over the years,” he said. “Early it was lumber mold and how to respond to lawsuits and questions. 
Later it was paint disposal and lumber lengths and dimensions that both had California state regulatory agencies to 
content with.”                                                                                                                                            CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE 
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